

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 又一村花園俱樂部有限公司

10 July, 2020

Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures

Dear Members.

Further to the latest government announcement, in view of a recent rise in the number of local COVID-19 cases, the Club will implement the following precautionary measures with effect from 11 July 2020:

- Limit on the number of persons allowed per restaurant table is 8 and 60% capacity in operation;
- A maximum of 8 people will be allowed inside the Gym Room at any time.

Facilities which remain CLOSED until further notice:

Sauna Room, Steam Room and Indoor Swimming Pool (is closed for renovation).

Please be reminded that the general measures on members, guests and visitors are as follows:

- Members, members' household members, guests and visitors who have been to foreign countries or Mainland China which quarantine has been imposed upon arrival by Hong Kong in the past 14 days shall be denied access to the Club without prejudice.
- Members' guests and visitors must fill out a Health Declaration Form before entering the Club premises.
- Members, member's guests and visitors are required to undergo a temperature check when entering the Club premises.
- A valid membership card, spouse card or supplementary card must be presented for inspection when entering the Club.
- Everyone is requested to wash or sanitise their hands prior to entering Club premises. Hand sanitisers are available at the main entrance of the Club as well as most public area and F&B outlet entrance.
- Members, member's guests and visitors are requested to refrain from using all Club facilities if they are experiencing flu like symptoms.
- Keep social distancing at least 1.5 metre apart from others.
- Members, guests and visitors MUST wear face masks all the time within the Clubhouse except when consuming food or drink, having a shower or swimming.

The Management has been directed to enforce all precautionary measures strictly and to take necessary disciplinary measures against non-compliance. For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397-4311. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Yours sincerely, Club Management

